
Amber Farnan 
City Administrator/Finance Director 
amber.farnan@cityofglenwood.org  

5 N. Vine Street 
Glenwood, IA 51534 

(712) 527-4717 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

November 29, 2023 
 

Resignation of Mayor Ron Kohn 

 

On Tuesday, November 28, 2023, at the regular City Council meeting, the Glenwood City 
Council accepted the resignation of Mayor Ron Kohn effective immediately. Mr. Kohn was 
elected as Mayor in November of 2017 as a write-in candidate, he ran unopposed in 2019, 2021 
and 2023 and faithfully served our community for the past six years. Members of the City 
Council expressed their appreciation for Mr. Kohn’s service and commitment over the years.  

The City Council has chosen to fill the mayor vacancy by appointment, following public notice 
according to Iowa Code 372.13. More information will be available regarding the appointment 
process on our website: Cityofglenwood.org.  

 

 

 


